Hi everyone,
Just another note of interest perhaps is the information that Shirley had mentioned, a couple weeks ago, for PD patients - that was that Baxter has a new brochure "Travelling with Peace of Mind".  The Baxter rep I work with let me know that these new brochures will be distributed through one's PD program/clinic and Home Patient Representative as they are more instructive around procedure that the PD patient will follow when they want to travel.  If one wants to travel on PD they can become a member of the Baxter Travel Club so you may want to check with your PD program or Baxter rep to get the latest info.  They also have a map that highlights the countries where travel is possible.
Anne
 

